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Via E-mail 

Dear Director of Education, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Education, Children and Young People Committee 
regarding correspondence that it has received from Magic Breakfast regarding the 
provision of breakfast to children in Scotland. 
 
At its meeting on 28 June, the Committee noted the correspondence and agreed to 
seek further information on this issue.  
 
The Committee therefore agreed to write to local authorities to ask for any 
information regarding the provision of free breakfasts in schools, including any work 
that they have carried out and any feedback that they have on this issue.  
 
In particular, it would be helpful for the Committee to understand the scale of 
provision currently available, with any examples of the work being done. 
 
The Committee would welcome a response, in a Word format, by Friday 1 
September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sue Webber MSP 
Convener 
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